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Mr. Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, W A 98504-7250 
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Re: UW-161155- New Tariff- Tentative Compliance Filing- Iliad Water Company, 
LLC WNU-1 

Dear Mr. King: 

Enclosed you will find the above-referenced tariff for Iliad Water Company, LLC. 
This tariff is being filed in this docket to reflect an agreement reached with Commission Staffto 
resolve the docket. This is filed as a tentative compliance filing subject to the Commission's 
final ruling in this docket. 

If accepted, the tariff fling also completes the requirement to file a new tariff after filing 
an adoption notice last May. 

RAF/cs 
Enclosures 

cc: Client (via e-mail) 
Scott Sevall (via e-mail) 
Jim Ward (via e-mail) 
Mike Young (via e-mail) 
John Cupp (via e-mail) 


